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NOTICE OF BOARD MEMBER FIELD TOUR 
 OF ROCKAWAY VINEYARD and the VINEYARD OF KENDALL JACKSON WINE 

ESTATES & GARDENS   
WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 20, 2019 FROM 1:00 PM – 5:00 PM 

 
 

STARTING LOCATION: 
North Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board 

5550 Skylane Blvd., Suite A 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there will be a field tour of Rodney Strong Rockaway Vineyard 
and the Vineyard of Kendall Jackson Wine Estates & Gardens in Sonoma County.  A quorum of 
the North Coast Regional Water Board may be present.  While a quorum of one or more California 
Water Board Members may be in attendance, there will be no action or voting taking place during 
the tour.  The tour is for educational purposes only to inform development of a waste discharge 
permit for vineyards in the North Coast region.  The field tour will begin approximately 1:00 p.m. at 
the Regional Water Quality Control Board, 5550 Skylane Blvd., Suite A, Santa Rosa. 
 
 
INSTRUCTIONS AND ITINERARY FOR TOUR PARTICIPATION 
Transportation will be provided for Board Members, and a limited number of members of the 
public.  Maps and itineraries will be available for members of the public using their own 
transportation.  Carpooling is encouraged.  While members of the public are not required to RSVP 
in order to participate in the tour, they are encouraged to contact Patti Corsie, Executive Assistant, 
North Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board at Patti.Corsie@waterboards.ca.gov to ensure 
that there is adequate space. 
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